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                       Monday 10th September 2018 

Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers,  

At Busbridge CofE Junior School, all of our children are placed in ‘Houses’ These are named Busbridge, 

Tuesley, Holloway and Munstead. The children are able to collect points for their Houses and keep a record 

of these in their classrooms. At the end of each week, the House cup is awarded in assembly to the team 

with the most points.  

During the next few weeks, all of the children will be able to vote for their House and Vice captains. The 

year 6 children apply for the position and then have the opportunity to deliver a speech to their fellow 

house members, and then there is a secret vote before the House and Vice Captains are announced.  

Throughout the school year, there will be opportunities for your children to represent their House in ‘inter 

school’ activities, culminating in Sports Day in the summer term. Should you wish, the children can have 

House t-shirts to wear for these House events but are in addition to the blue Busbridge PE t-shirts which 

are worn for all PE lessons. The House t-shirts are not worn for PE lessons and are entirely optional – they 

can be purchased directly from Ballet Hoo in Godalming.  

I am pleased to tell you that your child ________________________________is in _____________ House.  

Should you have any further questions about the house system, please do ask.  

Best wishes, 

 

 

Rachel Barker 
Deputy Head Teacher & SENCO 
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